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Planned Ridgewood Ave Road Work
June 7-9, 2022

As part of the drainage improvements to Ridgewood Aye, Lake County Road Operations will be placing
asphalt in the middle of Ridgewood to remove the inverted crown between 7th Street (CR 455) and
Florence View Drive.

The work will be completed in two phases with the first phase beginning at Lake Florence View Drive
starting on June 7th During this time, the road will be closed to through traffic. All through traffic will
be detoured via Fosgate Road, CR 455 and 7th Street.

Phase 1 Closure- June 7th
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The second phase will be between Lake Street and the roundabout at 7th Street (CR 455). This work is
anticipated to commence June 8th and be completed by close of business on June 9th• During this work
effort all through traffic on Ridgewood Ave will be detoured via Lake Street and Highland Ave to 7th

Street.

Phase 2 Closure- June 8k” & 9th

An attendant will be at each end of the road closures to ensure residents living within the closed areas
can access their homes. Please keep in mind access during this time may be delayed to ensure there is
no conflict with workers or machinery.

The final course of asphalt on Ridgewood Avenue will be completed by a contractor as part of
Countywide Road Resurfacing anticipated to be completed later this year.

Please feel free to reach out to Lake County Road Operations with any questions or concerns at (352)
343-6439 or cr roadoperations@lakecountyfl.gov.


